
TO: CATSO Technical Committee 

 

FROM: CATSO Staff 

 

SUBJECT:  Item 7 - Proposed Amendment CATSO 2050 Long-range Transportation 

Plan (LRTP)  

 

DATE: February 5, 2020 

 

City representatives have requested that CATSO give consideration to preparing an 

LRTP amendment to add a more detailed plan for potential expansions and related 

changes of the public transit system (GoCOMO) in the CATSO metropolitan planning 

area (MPA).  

 

More specifically, a two-year process to produce a major amendment to the CATSO 

LRTP to add further transit policy direction for the entire CATSO MPA geography has 

been suggested.  

 

Suggested Technical Committee Action 
 

Staff requests discussion and suggested direction from the Committee. No formal action 

is necessary at this time.  

 


